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WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 1994

Greenery meeting is Wed.

office on Mill Street, is a final step
before plans for downtown green-
ery nodes can be taken to Town |
staff and council for approval.

A “Facade Improvements™ meet-
ing is planned by the Acton BIA
for Wednesday, Nov. 16 at 8 pm.

The meeting, at Dan Dolliver’s
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—ach beautiful creation is a unique
statement of elegance.

Flashing diamonds,
genuine gems in exclusive designer
settings to give the perfect touch to any

ensemble. Especially created for the new
Siffari DIAMOND DREAM COLLECTION.

Jewellery Empnrlum

310 Guelph St. Unit 5, Georgetown
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LEGION LADIES NEWS

The November meeting of the
Acton Legion Ladies Auxil-
iary was held last Thursday in
the auditorium.

After the colours were de-
posited, the charter was draped
in memory of our late com-
rade, Ann Richards.

A good attendance of 26
came out to greet Zone Com-
mander Ethel Eastwood, and
her deputy, Sheila Hicks.

After our recess and pay-
ment of dues, our sports of-
ficer, Janice Green, reported

on the successful Social

Euchre, held Oct. 29th. Janice
also congratulated the bowling
team of Lucy Synnot, Gail
Robb, Annamarie Lowen,
Delia McIntyre, Peg Harris and

Pat Peterson in qualifying to

go on to District bowling in
Ingersol onNov. 26. Good luck
girls!

Eva Cutting, our banquet
convenor, will be in need of
servers during the busy Christ-
mas season. Lots of banquets

and parties on the calendar.

Also on the theme of Christ-
mas our social convenor, Lily
Higgins, is planning our Christ-
mas outing. This year it will be
Chinese! A bus at 6:30 pm at
the Legion will take us to the
Buffet King in Guelph. If you
would like to come along, give
Lily acall (853-2906). Sounds
like fun!

With the business fintshed,
President Lucy Synnot turned
the meeting over to our guest.
During Ethel’s address she
stressed the need for new mem-
bers in all auxiliaries. She en-
couraged us to come to the

Zone meeting in Georgetown

this Sunday. The Zone Com-
mander concluded with the
reading of atimely and moving
poem titled “Tears of Blood.”
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Tel: 905 873-4405

Dan C. Dolliver

ONTARIO LAND SURVEYOR

| Legal & Topographic
Surveys

54 Mill St. E.
Tel. 853-2502
Fax 853-1504
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Sandwiches & Salads
We bake our own bread!

PARTY SUBS & PLATTERS
for all occasions

quw place where fresh is the ta stel™ 1..
* 853-5531 i

IOB Mam St. N.

Scotiabank 5

36 Mill St. E.
Acton

Partners with
‘The Community

George Hume, Manager
853-2420
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e chimney cleaning

e chimney relining
e chimney repairs
e raincaps & screens

836-3091

serving Gueiph & area since 1978

Technical
Training

sEnlire IS ooN
Z.one meeting Sunday
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WITH VILLAGE CONSTABLE
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The Community Police Officer
agency soutreach tothe commun

supervises community -
cerns.

More on Community Policing

link to other police and private agencies:
- The CPO not only enforces the law, but supports and
based efforts aimed at local con-

The CPO allows peop!e direct input in setting daily local
police priorities, in exchange for their cooperation and

participation in efforts to police themselves.

Philosophy

(CPO) acts as the police
ity, serving asthe people’s

The Halton Regional Police Service will respond to commu-
nity needs through a proactive and reactive policing pro-
gram, using the concept of the constable centred program,

managementenvir(}nment

the whole of which will be supported by a participatory
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PHARMACY

Sponsored by
Bill & Staff

MON-WED, 9 TO 7
THURS-FRI, 9 TO 9
SAT,9TOG6

Downtown Acton

853-1620

273 Queen St. E.
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HALTON CREDIT UNION

Mon. - Wed. 9am to S5pm
Thurs. -Fri.  9am to 8pm
Saturday Oam to 1pm

Harold Postma, Manager
853-0911

43 Mdl St E. 353—1730
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Serving Acton's gg s
For 25 Years TR

Mon.-Wed. 8 to 8 ® Thurs.-Fri. 8t0o 9

Sat. 8to 6 » Sun. 11 to 4

MACKEN ZI E &
CHAPMAN

GENERAL LAW PRACTICE

|
| ServingActon, Rockwood
i

& Surrounding Areas

33 Main Street South
853-1330

+ EARTH MOVING s

+ EXCAVATING &
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Since 1929

“haniporting Your Children

Safely Since 1948"
853-1550
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School Sub
Day to help
United Way

BY SHANNON DA SILVA &
ROBYN DEFOREST
Rain! Rain! Rain! Thank heavens
it’s not snow yet!!

M.Z. has been a busy place as
usual. Halloween brought Power
Rangers, witches, monsters, vam-
pires, princesses, ballerinas, hip- -
pies, goblins, animals, clowns and
pirates. The whole school paraded °
through M.Z. and McKenzie-
Smith schools. Everyone had fun.

We had our monthly assembly
last week. Gordon Smith received
the Principal’s Award for learn-
ing. Mrs. Curry’s Kindergarten
handed Apples, our school mas-
cot, over to Ms. Dunnet’s class.
The Grade 4/5 classes sang “We
Belong” at the assembly. It was a
good song for Remembrance Day.

Kindergartens had a successful
Halloween party with apple bob-
bing and scary stories. They had a
visit from a clown who made bal-
loon animals. They went to
Mountsburg to see how plants and
animals get ready for winter.

The Grade 1/2’s are still busy
exploring under the ground. They
are starting to learn addition and
subtraction.

Mrs. Bannerman’s class and
Mrs. Spencer’s class had a visit
from Mrs. Andrews, President of
Halton Women Teachers’ Federa-
tion, to help them learn about ex-
ploring bones. They enjoyed all
the information that Mrs. Andrews
had to teach them.

The Grade 4/5 classes had a
successful Bridge Strength Test-
ing celebration last Wednesday.
After designing and building
bridges, parents were invited to
watch our strength testing. Every-
one became very excited during
the testing, wondering who would
end up having the strongest bridge.

Mrs. Graham’s class made word
problem books for class. Every-
one got to stay one nightuntil 7 pm
to learn more about computers.
Mrs. Graham bought pizza and
pop for dinner. Four or five people
stayed at one time.

In Mr. Waitson’s class the stu-
dents started showing their true
selves as witches, pirates, gorillas
and clowns. They are anxious to
get started at mystery stories.

Mr. Fisher’s class has beenread-
ing about monsters and finishing
up bridges also.

Our reporters for The Tanner
interviewed Mr. Fisher this week.
He came here from Martin Street
School in Milton. He taught Grades
3/4 and also Grade 2. He has one
sonnamed Tom whois in Grade 9.
His wife also teaches Grade 3 at
George Kennedy school. His hob-
bies are making model buildings
from toys or wood. He loves to
collect books of all kinds.

Next week we havea “Sub Day”
and all proceeds will go to help the
“United Way.” Aren't we a grand
bunch of helpers.

(" SORRY!

All other schools missed their
- deadlines this w_eek. /




